From: Janet Eagle

Sent: 09 May 2022 17:30

To: SHAPPS, Grant

Subject: Manston Airport

Dear Hon Grant Shapps

I write with reference to the D.C.O of Manston Airport.

With regards to what seems like a long drawn out wait I am concerned that the people of Thanet are still in the same position while awaiting progress for the opening of this much needed airport. There is still a need for jobs here in this disadvantaged area and improvement that this airport can bring, at no cost to our Government. It is a wonderful investment from R.S.P for our area.

The so called "levelling up" which has been much discussed by the Conservative Government is more than needed here for the future prosperity. Without Manston Airport Thanet is just an uphill non progressive area going nowhere in particular.

Yours Sincerely

Janet Eagle

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.